Dear Parents

I would like to thank you for your patience and understanding whilst we roll out new online learning tools for your child to access at home. Under usual circumstances we would ensure staff and pupils were fully familiar with systems before we would expect children to access them at home. 

Below, I have listed the main resources that we will be using. You will find many other resources on our website and recommended on Twitter which you may want to explore.

I have also included a summary for each year group. You will see a list of the resources that they can access. There is also a suggested timetable. It is just a suggestion as we know that it will have to fit with your own family circumstances. 

The office continues to be staffed daily, so please make contact if you need support. 

Please let us know if your child does not have a device they can use. 

MyON Children in Year 2- Year 6

http://www.myon.co.uk/
Children in Year 2 –Year 6 should now have access to myON and their details should be linked to Accelerated Reader so that they can access quizzes. The next step is for teachers to set projects for your child to complete. 

Children in Reception and Year 1 should access the Read Write Inc daily lessons.

https://www.ruthmiskin.com/en/find-out-more/help-during-school-closure/
Books can be found to support phonic development on OWLS.

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/home/reading-site/find-a-book/library-page?view=image&series=Read+Write+Inc.
Purple Mash Nursery- Year 6

All children from Reception to Year 6 should now have a login for Purple Mash. Teachers will be receiving training remotely and will be able to set projects following this. The Purple Mash team set weekly challenges for each year group. Information for parents has beEN sent out but can also be found on our website. 

To login click-

https://www.purplemash.com/sch/cnps
Click- find my school login page

           go to school portal.

 This will take you to the login page you need. If you have any problems, please contact us.

Oak Academy Reception-Year 6

Oak Academy provides a series of lessons to support home learning. It has been created by teachers across the country and is supported by Department for Education. It is an entirely free platform which has been designed to be accessible on any device including mobile, and there are no sign-up or logins required.
Teachers have indicated which lessons your child should access. It is important that they are followed in sequence.

To access, click on link: https://www.thenational.academy/
1. Click on Classroom

2. Choose the tab- Subject

3. Choose a Year group

This will take you to the subject areas and within those, the lessons. 

Attached is an overview of the lessons we would like your child to try and complete in week 1 which we are beginning 27.4.20.
We will email out the new list of lessons to complete for the next week, each Friday. We will also upload this information to our website.

White Rose Maths Nursery- Year 6
White Rose Maths is the scheme we use in school. You can access White Rose lessons using the link below.

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/summer-term/
A 12 week learning plan means children can:
· make sure they understand the main concepts they need for their work next year
· cover any new learning that they have not yet have done in school.
There is a learning video on THE White Rose Maths web page to watch and a link to that day’s BBC Bitesize page for more information and even more lesson content.
BBC Bitesize
There are lessons for children in Year 1 - Year 6. 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize
The site links with White Rose Maths.
Times Tables Rock Stars- Year 3- Year 6
https://ttrockstars.com/
Watch out for challenges. We will also post challenges on Twitter.

Numbots Y1 and Year 2
https://play.numbots.com/#/intro  (use Time Tables Rock Stars login)

Letterjoin
https://www.letterjoin.co.uk/log-in.html
Used to practise handwriting.

